
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 28.9.22 

 
Dear Parents/ carers,  
 
We are holding parents’ evenings on Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th of October. For 

Potters class, parents evening will be held on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th October. 

This is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher in 

relation to their Year groups curriculum and expectations and how they have settled 

from the beginning of term. It will also include areas for development and what they are 

excelling in.  

 

These will be face to face appointments, held in the teachers’ classrooms. Entrance and 

exit will be through the main reception only. Each appointment will last for ten minutes. 

It is important for us to keep to these times and if we need further discussion, we will 

arrange another appointment with you. Please arrive to your meeting time a couple of 

minutes prior to the start time of your appointment so that we start promptly. Teachers 

may also share some of the children’s books to show examples for you.  

 

Please complete the slip below stating your preferred date and time. Times are allocated 

on a first come first served basis. However, we will always endeavour to accommodate 

your preference. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs E Rushen-Gough 

Principal  

Please tick the date and time you would prefer to attend for the Parent Consultation and 

return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 

11th October 2021 □      12th October □ 

  

3.20pm – 4pm □      3.20pm – 4pm □ 

 

4pm – 5pm □       4pm – 5pm □ 

 

5pm – 6pm □       5pm – 6pm □ 

 

Child’s name_________________________________________________________ 

 

Class_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Siblings in school and class_____________________________________________ 


